
Merthyr tydfil

memories of popular music

Memories wanted!

The Redhouse, in partnership with Dr. Paul 
Carr from the University of South Wales are 
organising an exhibition that celebrates the 
history of popular music in Merthyr Tydfil, 
between 1955 to 1975. It will take place 
between January 25th to February 24th 2018.

If you have any memories or memorabilia you would like to contribute to the 
exhibition, please get in touch by visiting the project’s Facebook page at 
https://www.facebook.com/merthyrmusic/ or by contacting Dr Paul Carr on 
paul.carr@southwales.ac.uk


